
Minutes of Saltash Town Council 
 

Thursday 3rd February 2022 
 

 
 
374/21/22 TO RECEIVE A REPORT AND CONSIDER SUPPORTING THE 

FIREFIGHTERS GRAVES AT ST STEPHENS CHURCH. 
 
At the request of the Chairman, and with permission from the Town 
Council, a member of the public in attendance spoke on the report 
received and the request for the Town Council’s blessing of the project to 
memorialise and restore the graves of six brave firefighters who lost their 
lives in WW2 during the Blitz. With an educational story board to be 
installed on site, subject to the blessing of the Town Council and 
permission from the dioceses for St Stephens Churchyard. 
 
It was proposed by Councillor Dent, seconded by Councillor G Challen and 
RESOLVED that the Town Council give their blessing to the notion subject 
to the approval of the Joint Burial Board Committee and appropriate 
permissions from dioceses for St Stephens Churchyard. 
 
 

 


